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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

 
 
 
 
 
19th June, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

Year 6 – P.E. Taster morning at St. John Fishers Voluntary Academy 

There will be a P.E. taster morning taking place next week for ALL our Year 6 
children at St. John Fishers Voluntary Academy on Tuesday 25th June. 

We will be leaving school at 9:00 am and walking up to St. John Fishers, and will 
return at 11:50 in time for lunch. 

The children will NOT require their school uniform on this day, but will need to 
wear their P.E. kit / trainers, have a waterproof coat, hat, sunscreen protection 
and a water drinks bottle which can be topped up. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr. R. White & Mr. M. Keddie 
Year 6 Teachers 
 

http://www.stpaulinuscps.org.uk/

